PC Committee

From: Julia Rubenstein <jrenee6301@me.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 7:02 PM

To: PC Committee

Subject: Don't take away parking for public beach fronts!
Aloha

Please do not take away parking from public beaches and absolutely do not allow for higher buildings!
Keawakapu deserves to be protected for our ohanal!

Mahalo

Jules Renee
Maui county VOTER



